OUR SCHOOL NEWSLETTER – JUNE 2022

Welcome to our June Newsletter.
We are very busy in our final few weeks and looking 
forward to our school tours.  
Congratulations to Anna  
who was a prizewinner in the Bishop’s Art Competition.
The Senior Trip is to Dunmore East for water sports.  
The Junior trip is to Marlhill Farm near New Inn.
We are going to Cashel on Friday 10th of June for a Schools’ Service with the Deanery School that Dean Mulhall has arranged.
We held our last Family Service of this school year recently in Old St. Mary’s Church, Clonmel.
We are also preparing for our End of Year Ceremony and 
Revd. Mike O’Meara is teaching the Sixth Class some of his 
magic tricks to perform on the day.
We look forward to welcoming all families to our Ceremony 
on the 17th of June at 1pm.
We did our Micra-T and Sigma-T tests recently.
Mr. Grace is busy purchasing new computers and i—pads 
from the IT Grant.
Mr. Grace will be finished with us soon and we wish him luck in securing a new job – any school will be blessed to have him! 
All children are enjoying swimming lessons this term.  Our lettuces and sunflowers are growing and need plenty watering in this lovely weather.
We attended ‘Pedigree Day’ recently and enjoyed meeting the animals outdoors.

[bookmark: _GoBack]This year in the junior classroom, we are very lucky to have Tara Power 
as our ‘Artist in Primary School’, 
a scheme sponsored by Tipperary County Council.
Tara’s classes are engaging, lively and exciting.
Children have explored many themes such as ‘Mr. Noisy’, ‘Jollywood’, 
‘Spider Webs’ and ‘Cinderella’.  
School closes at 12 noon on Friday 24th of June for the school holidays.
 School will re-open on Wednesday 31st of August.
We wish Sadiya, Anna, Patryk and Matthew well in their final weeks with us and every good wish for their Secondary School days.



